NAPER ORCHESTRA

March 9, 2004
Dear Naper Orchestra Parents,

The Washington 4-8 Orchestra Night on Tuesday, March 23, 2004, is approaching quickly,
Since this is an exciting night for the orchestra students, we are planning to have a brief
reception following the concert.

The junior high school will provide the soda. Tt would be wonderful if the orchestra parents will
supply the cookies. If you are willing to bake or purchase twe to three dozen cookies and
arrange them on paper plates, please let us know on the form below. In addition, if you would
be willing to set-up before the concerl or serve/clean-up after the concert, please check the
appropriate space,

The day of the concert, Tuesday, March 23, the cookies need to be delivered to the Washington
Junior High School Cafetorium between 6:45 and 7:15 p.m. Parent volunteers will be available
to reccive your cookies. The cafetorium is located on the first floor just inside the south doors.

Please enter the building through the south doors (Douglas Street side),

Thank you very much for helping to make this a special evening for the orchestra students and
parents. We look forward to seeing you at the concerl. If vou have any questions, please call me
at home, 305-3998 and leave a message or e-mail me at Ipettit@neusd203, org.

Musically,

BMrs. Laurne Pettit
Orchestra Teacher

Please return by Tuesday, March 16, 2004
T would be willing to bake or purchase two to three dozen cookies.
I would be willing to set-up before the concert.
I would be willing to serve/clean-up after the concert,

Parent Signature . Daytime Phone #

Eveming Phone #




